



November 17, 2020


Dear James and Joyce Skeet,


We are proud to present you with the 2020 Climate Justice Award for tribal and wider 
community leadership advancing regenerative agriculture and food system 
transformation.  


The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is a grassroots based non profit 
organization based in Santa Fe New Mexico. We emphasize solutions to climate 
change that empower the community. Every year we give out leadership awards locally 
and nationally to people who make an outstanding contribution to phasing out 
greenhouse gas emissions and restoring a livable invigorating planet.


You both have dedicated yourselves to healing the Earth, growing healthy food and 
improving our relationship to each other. Your  organization, Covenant Pathways, is 
doing vital work thanks to your leadership and we send a heartfelt thank you!   


Along with this letter we are also providing a plaque and a seed grant to your 
organization in order to commemorate your efforts. Further, we stand with you in 
partnership to achieve the values of both traditional and regenerative agriculture in 
what hopefully will become a mainstream soil and people health based food economy.


With gratitude for all your caring devotion,


Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director


